
 
 

01/01/2025 

 

Dear Patients and Friends, 

 

For almost 30 years, I have had the pleasure of providing dental care to our patients in the Avon area. 

I am privileged to count your family among the many who have made our practice here so fulfilling.  

 

At this time, I have decided to transition from ownership to working as an associate dentist. Dr. 

Nicolette Porttiin, whom many of you already know, will transition to ownership of the practice. Both 

Dr. Porttiin and I will continue the personal care and treatment of your dental needs. We are 

particularly pleased to have a dentist with Dr. Porttiin’s excellent training and reputation assume 

ownership of the practice. Dr. Porttiin earned her dental degree from the University of Minnesota, is 

knowledgeable, caring, and a superb dentist. She is experienced in all areas of general dentistry and 

completed a residency with advanced training in oral surgery, prosthodontics, endodontics, 

periodontics, TMD, and pediatric dentistry. 

 

Please note that on January 2, 2025, Dr. Porttiin will take the custody and control of your (and your 

family member’s) patient records thereafter. If you have any questions, please contact our office 

immediately.  

 

I wish to thank you for your confidence and trust in my skills and I look forward to continue providing 

you excellent dental care into the future. 

 

Most sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Kathleen Moen 


